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Comments: | am writing to express my deep concerns and opposition regarding the proposed mineral withdrawal
in the Pactola Reservoir-Rapid Creek Watershed of the Black Hills National Forest. As a photographer and
graphic designer working with the mining industry, | believe it is crucial to consider the potential ramifications of
such a decision from a holistic perspective.

As an observer immersed in the intricacies of the modern mining industry, my perspective may not stem from a
scientific or engineering background. However, | am afforded an invaluable behind-the-scenes view that allows
me to witness the remarkable transformations occurring within this dynamic sector. It is an era of mining
characterized by innovation, progress, and a profound reshaping of traditional practices.

First and foremost, | want to emphasize the significant impact that the mining industry has on our economy.
Mining provides valuable employment opportunities for thousands of hardworking individuals, contributing to local
communities and supporting families. By imposing a mineral withdrawal of 20,574 acres, we risk undermining a
vital sector of our economy, potentially leading to job losses and economic instability in the region. It is essential
to strike a balance between environmental conservation and economic growth, ensuring sustainable
development for future generations.

Moreover, the proposed withdrawal area encompasses breathtaking natural landscapes that hold immense
aesthetic value. As a photographer and graphic designer, | have had the privilege of capturing the awe-inspiring
beauty of the Black Hills National Forest firsthand. The striking juxtaposition of untouched wilderness and the
human endeavor of responsible mining creates a unique and compelling visual narrative. By allowing responsible
mining practices within this region, we have the opportunity to celebrate the coexistence of nature and industry,
fostering a sense of pride and appreciation for our heritage.

| understand the need to protect sensitive ecosystems and ensure the long-term sustainability of our natural
resources. However, it is crucial to note that the mining industry has made significant advancements in
minimizing its environmental footprint. Through modern technologies and rigorous adherence to strict regulatory
standards, responsible mining practices have become an industry norm. Laws and regulations in place, such as
the Clean Water Act, Clean Air Act, Safe Drinking Water Act, and dozens of other laws and regulations govern
how mines must be designed, and how they must operate in order to keep their permits. They are more than
adequate to protect the environment, while allowing mineral exploration and development to proceed in South
Dakota.

| respectfully urge the U.S. Forest Service to reconsider the proposed mineral withdrawal in the Pactola
Reservoir-Rapid Creek Watershed. By embracing responsible mining practices, we can unlock the true potential
of this region while ensuring a sustainable future for generations to come.



